Dear Dr. Philip Stier,

Thank you very much for your comments and suggestions again. As suggested, we replotted the
images, which include correcting the spelling error for Figure 14 and setting the regions with no data as
the white color for Figures 8 and 9. Please let us know if other changes are needed.

Thank you very much,

Jianglong Zhang and Ricardo Alfaro-Contreras



